
Make checks payable to:  Hope Charter School and write “Brick Sponsorship” on the 
memo line.  If you have any questions, please contact Dawn Burns at 407-656-4673. 

 
 
 
 
We have created a beautiful courtyard just to the north of the 
school building to showcase an authentic antique school bell.  This 
courtyard is constructed of brick pavers that can be engraved with 
the name of a benefactor to support Hope Charter School and 
Legacy Charter High School.   
 
(Some examples of possible messages.) 
 

The _ _ _ _ _ _ Family 
 

or 
 

John and Mary Smith 
 

or 
 

In Memory of 
_______________________ 

 
 
If you are interested in purchasing an engraved brick, please 
complete this form and return it to the school with your payment 
of $150.00.   

 
Name:  ________________________________ Phone:  ______________ 
 

Please print your message below, keeping the characters to 35 or less. 
 
_____________________________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________ 
 
 

BRICK PAVER
SPONSORSHIP

 

Hope 
Charter 
School 

 
Legacy 
Charter 

High School 


